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Strong! July 2, 2020  

Thank you for your continued hard work and 
dedication as we remain Cedar Community Strong!

TEAM MEMBER
UPDATES

Continued Team Member Testing for Cedar Lake Health and Rehabilitation Center

As we prepare for possible outside visits for residents, healthcare center team members will continue to be 
tested for COVID-19 every two weeks. The baseline testing was on June 22nd and 23rd, and our next round 
of tests will begin next week.

Please note - the testing is not mandatory, however, if you test positive and you are required to be home in 
quarantine, Cedar Community will continue to pay your wages based on your normal weekly hours worked 
for up to 14 days. If you needed to be off for longer than 14 days, human resources will work with you on the 
options available to you.

We STRONGLY encourage all team members to be tested.

Testing will take place on Tuesday, July 7th and Wednesday, July 8th. 

Here are the details (the same process as the initial testing):

•	 Testing will be available between 6 a.m. and 4 p.m. on both days

•	 Testing will take place in the back employee parking lot of the healthcare center

•	 You must be in your vehicle, and we ask that you stay in your vehicle for the test (no walk-ups)

•	 Enter the lower parking lot and follow the directional signs

•	 The test will be a nasal swab that will be self-administered, with nursing team member guidance

•	 If you are tested at a different location (outside of Cedar Community) at any time, we will need a copy of 
the results

•	 Test results should be back to Cedar Community within 48 hours. If your test comes back positive, you 
will be notified and next steps will be communicated at that time

•	 If you do not want to be tested, you must sign a declination form

If you have additional questions about the testing, please reach out to Heather Suarez Del Real at 
262.365.5214, or Kelli DeRuyter at 262.306.2694.

For more information on the Wisconsin Department of Health Services recommendations for facility testing 
you can visit: https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/publications/p02683.pdf

#CedarCommunityStrong


